
From: Matthew Hubbartt
To: Luton Airport
Cc: NELSON Aaron
Subject: Thames Water Relevant Representation Withdrawal - London Luton Airport Expansion DCO
Date: 08 February 2024 16:26:47
Attachments: image001.png

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Dear London Luton Airport Expansion Team,
 
I am writing to confirm that Thames Water Utilities Limited has reached an agreement with the
DCO Promoter regarding the protective provisions for clean and waste water utility
infrastructure. We would therefore like to withdraw our representations made to date, which
were set out in our relevant representations and subsequent correspondence.
 
Please could you acknowledge receipt of this email and let me know if you require any further
information.
 
Best regards,
 

Matthew Hubbartt
Project Engineer – Developer Services, Major Projects
 

 
Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, RG1 8DB
 

  
 

Visit us online www.thameswater.co.uk , follow us on twitter
www.twitter.com/thameswater or find us on www.facebook.com/thameswater. We’re
happy to help you 24/7.

Thames Water Limited (company number 2366623) and Thames Water Utilities Limited
(company number 2366661) are companies registered in England and Wales, both are
registered at Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, Berkshire RG1 8DB. This email is
confidential and is intended only for the use of the person it was sent to. Any views or
opinions in this email are those of the author and don’t necessarily represent those of
Thames Water Limited or its subsidiaries. If you aren’t the intended recipient of this email,
please don’t copy, use, forward or disclose its contents to any other person – please destroy
and delete the message and any attachments from your system.
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